Leaf on Rock- Boeing Creek Trail—Lucie Lachance
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Greetings again fellow CCC members. It's amazing how a few hundred miles
of terrain can create such a diversity of color in foliage, especially this fime of
year, re: Header images. No personal interjection this month, so you can breathe
a sigh of relief. LOLIN This will be a mini newsletter since the November meeting
is being bumped up a few weeks due to the Thanksgiving Holiday. On to the news.



RECAP: In spite of the adverse weather with the anticipation of a small
turnout the October meeting filled the room with CCC members!!! The meeting began
with Ans showing several tutorials introducing & demonstrating modules in ON1 Photo
Raw by Matt Kloskowski. Before the break, Stan gave a short demonstration on the
power of ON1's clone stamp tool. After the break, Ans gave a slideshow presentation
of images from the Casements Field Trip on September 11. It was a great evening.
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We will have elections at this meeting. Board members are up for re-
election. If there are any members who wish to join the board and help make club
decisions, this will be the meeting to attend. Ballots from the floor are welcomed!!!
Hope to see y'all there!!!!
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The Holiday Party is set for December 5. Please email Ans with your RSVP
and the number in your party attending and let her know what dish you will be
bringing. Details will be sent out in an email at a future date.
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An email was sent out on October 29 announcing plans for a Christmas Tree for
the Ballroom at the Casements. If you have misplaced this email please let either Ans or
myself know and we will forward it to you. If you are interested in helping with this
project please contact Adelet Kegley via email: adelet_kegley@msn.com
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Welcome new member David Quinn. Thank you for joining our group as we
look forward to your creativity!!!



The November field trip is set for Friday, November 16. We will be photographing
two farms that participate in the Volusia County Farm Tour. Ans will be sending out an
email early next week with all of the details.
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The October 30" field trip at Washington Oaks State Park was and | quote,
“a wonderful field trip & it will be hard to top that one.” 26 members gathered on a cool
& refreshing day at the beach side of the park for the obligatory group picture and then
we all proceeded to the river side of the park for an array of photography opportunities.
(Can't wait to see this slideshow). The group:

Backrow from left to right:
Judy Speno, Tony Procanik, Bill Speno, Stan, Joel Wallen

In the middle from left to right: Joan Robinson, Robert Yoshibo Shell, Carole Messina, Janet
Bernardini, Jeri Westwood, Jaci Hanson, Debbie Perez, Marie Butts, Sue Causey, Debbie
LeCrone, Rick Seiler, Jerry LeCrone, and Ans

Bottom: Lucie Lachance, Jeanne Figurelli, Karen Botvin.

Adelet Kegley, Gloria Lotzer, Kathleen Pruett and Linda and Paul Johnson joined us after the
photo was taken.




That pretty much sums things up for this short & early newsletter. Don't

forget to note the meeting date for this month. May y'all have a happy and safe
Thanksgiving!!!l

Until

Stan

Dog in Truck—Sylvia Camille Rohmer



